
Legacy Boys Soccer Booster Minutes 
November 21st, 2023 
Buffalo Wings & Rings 
 
Attendees: DeVonna Snow (President), Tana Herr (VP), Darren Snow (Treasurer), Amy Bitz (SR Rep and 
Uniform Rep), Melissa Okerson  (Soph Rep), Carissa Stafslien, Coach Tom Marcis. 
 
Called to Order at 6:22 pm by President DeVonna Snow 
 
Old Business 
 

• Treasure’s Report – Darren reviewed the report. Current balance is $4,410.90 and we received a 
donation of $175 from Darren Snow (Company Match from Marathon Petroleum) on Nov. 8th.  
Darren went over the sponsorships we received for this past season which totaled $3,525.  
Discussed ways to increase the amount of sponsorship money by potentially using GIPR and 
having dedicated gameday sponsorships, or dedicated half time score sponsors (for example).  
Treasurer’s report received and filed in paperwork (Treasurer’s binder). 
 

• Uniform Turn in – Amy spoke about uniform turn in. Amy said there are still a few uniforms yet 
to be turned in from each team.  Amy will send Coach the spreadsheet she has to track the 
uniforms and coach will take the action to round up the uniforms.   

• Concession Night Jan 5th, 2024 – discussed concession night is 1/5/24 which is a Friday night – 
Basketball games vs Century.   

• Recap of year – Lyle did a great job with pictures and people like that all teams get pictures 
taken.  Military night was good. Discussed that we spent a lot of money on food this year for the 
teams but that it was much appreciated by teams and coaches. 

 
New Business 

• Coach Comments: Coach mentioned that all the coaches as Legacy are meeting to discuss 
promoting the athletes that are not in a sport season should be lifting weights.  More to come 
on this once coach learns more. 

 
Election of New Board Members 

• President – DeVonna Snow made a motion to elect Tana Herr. Second- Melissa Okerson. Vote 
was taken. Tana Herr is the new Booster president. 

• Vice President- DeVonna Snow made a motion to elect Melissa Okerson as Vice President. 
Second – Tana Herr. Vote taken. Melissa Okerson is new Vice President. 

• Treasurer – Voting on Treasurer was postponed until we can find someone willing to do it.  
Darren Snow will continue to do Treasurer duties until a new Treasurer can be voted in.  

• Secretary – DeVonna Snow made a motion to elect Carissa Stafslien.  Second- Melissa Okerson. 
Vote taken. Clarissa Stafslien is new secretary.  

• Senior Representative – Tana Herr to check with Koiman to be Senior Rep next year. 

• Junior Representative – Melissa Okerson will be Junior Rep. 

• Sophomore Representative – Amy Johnson will be Sophomore Rep. 

• Uniform Reps – Melissa Okerson will be Uniform Rep. 

• Concession Rep will be Missy 

• Freshman Representative open and will be voted on at June meeting.  



• Presidents Timeline and Treasurers notes given to Tana Herr. Treasurer’s Box will remain with 
Darren until new Treasurer voted in.   

 
Next meeting will be scheduled by Tana Herr. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:53 pm. 
 


